
 

Friday, 13th December 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Re: Let’s Dance & Musical Theatre Club 
 
We are very excited to let everyone know that we are offering a Dance Club and a Musical Theatre 
Club at school during lunchtimes  These sessions will take place in the hall and be instructed by 
Naomi Cox.  
 
Naomi is a professional dancer, teacher and choreographer and has performed all over the world! 
She works full time at Cox Dance Academy (which is based at High Storrs School) in the evenings 
and weekends. Cox Dance Academy has a fabulous reputation across the UK and Naomi is highly 
qualified and experienced.  
 
Most importantly… Naomi is SO passionate about young people. She 
believes that dance is a safe space for everyone (yes everyone!) to express 
themselves. Dancing. singing and acting builds confidence, strength and 
stamina and is a fabulous way to make friends! Come and perform with 
her to your favourite pop and musical theatre tunes!  It’s going to be SO 
MUCH FUN!!!!! 
 
There will be a charge of £2.50/week and we ask that children commit to 
6 sessions this term.  The sessions will start the week commencing the 6th 
January 2025 and a total of £15 will be placed on parent pay. 
 
Places are limited as detailed below. 
 
Children will need to wear their normal school PE kit with trainers/plimsoles – they can wear this 
all day to negate the need to bring a change of clothes. 
 
Wednesday Y1 & Y2 12.15pm -12.45pm Let’s Dance 35 Places 
Wednesday Y3 to Y6 12.45pm -1.15pm Musical Theatre 30 Places 
Friday Reception 12.00noon -12.30pm Let’s Dance 35 Places 
Friday Y3 to Y6 12.30pm – 1.00pm Let’s Dance 30 Places 

 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Guy Willatt 
Deputy Head 


